Ravens Academy

Nayland Drive, Clacton-on-Sea, Essex, CO16 8TZ

T 01255 424328 F 01255 426524

E office@ravensacademy.attrust.org.uk W www.ravensacademy.attrust.org.uk

Principal Karen Hammond

RAVENS ACADEMY

29th March 2018

Holiday Dates 2018

Easter Break

Pupils Finish: Thurs 29th Mar Pupils Return: Mon 16th April

May Bank Holiday Mon 7th May

May Half Term

Pupils Finish: Fri 25th May Pupils Return: Mon 4th Jun

Summer Break

Pupils Finish 20th Jul



Week Commencing: Mon 16th April New Menu - 1



Dear Parents/Carers

Today is the last day of the Spring term, hopefully the weather will be warmer for the Easter break. We would like to wish you all a restful two weeks. Children return on Monday 16 April 2018.

NEW MENU'S

There will be new school dinner menu's after the Easter break.

QUERIES & CONCERNS

If you have any queries or concerns regarding your child(ren) please speak to the relevant coordinator who will be available **after** school via the school office. Our coordinators are:

Mrs Lamb - Reception (Early Years) Miss Pritchard - KS1 Miss Minter - KS2

PARENTING COURSE

From Mon 23rd April we will be hosting a step by step parenting course run by Extra. The 9 week programme gives support for rules and boundaries, behaviour & bedtime routines. For more information please contact Mrs Rendall (SENCO) via the school office.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

An open evening has been planned for Thursday 19th April between 3.30pm-4.30pm to enable you to sign your child up to the new clubs. A new timetable is being sent home today. New clubs will start week commencing 23rd April.

ONLINE PAYMENTS

As per letter sent home yesterday we will no longer be accepting cash payments. All payment must be done online through your school money account. Your login and password will be sent via text later today. NO CASH PAYMENTS WILL BE ACCEPTED.

ROAD SAFETY & PARKING

We have had several comments made by concerned parents/carer's and residents regarding the parking near the school. Cars are parking up on the pavement completely blocking pedestrians' access and driveways. Please park considerately, leave pavements and driveways clear and avoid parking in resident's only spaces. Please also be reminded that the school has no control over how parents/carer's park or drive their vehicles outside the school premises. If you have any concerns please speak to the local council, highways agency or police.

Ravens Academy

